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PRESS STATEMENT 

MALAYSIAN ANTI- 

CORRUPTION 

COMMISSION   
 

 

MACC INVESTIGATES ALLEGATIONS ON THE INTEGRITY OF MARA SENIOR OFFICERS 

 

 

THE Malaysian Anti-Corruption Commission (MACC) views seriously the allegation on the integrity issues 

involving several senior officers of the Majlis Amanah Rakyat (MARA) who are being investigated internally 

by the agency.  

 

Subsequently, the MACC had received a complaint on the issue and will begin investigations on 7 February 

2022 (Monday) by taking statements from several witnesses from MARA Corporation. 

 

The investigation will be conducted under Section 23 (1) of the MACC Act 2009 which deals with offences 

involving officers of public bodies who use their title or position to obtain bribes. 
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Address :Strategic Communication Division   
 Level 18, Block C, 
 Head Quarters 
 Malaysian Anti-Corruption Commission, 
 No. 2, Lebuh Wawasan, Presint 7,  
 62250 Putrajaya 

Tel. : 03-8870 0015 
Fax : 03-8870 0908 
Email : komunikasi@sprm.gov.my 
Web : www.sprm.gov.my  
Twitter : twitter.com/SPRMMalaysia 
Facebook: facebook.com/sprm.benci.rasuah 

Youtube : www.youtube.com/odvmacc  
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